
 
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 
Every year Pennsylvania holds the State Farm Show in Harrisburg. This is a major 
agricultural event and an important part of a youth’s 4H projects. The youth listed below 
is going to the competition. Since the farm show is part of his/her FFA or 4-H project, 
schools are required by PA law to categorize this as a school excused absence under 

section 1329(b) of 1949 Act 14. The dates this year (2018) are from Friday January 5
th  

until Saturday January 13
th   

with the rabbit competition being Jan 5th. 

 

Details of the contests can be found at: http://www.farmshow.state.pa.us/ 
 

 

We would ask that  be excused from school to 

participate at the Farm Show. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

cdsagregory@msn.com. 
 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Debbie and Sarah Gregory 

PASRBA Youth Chairmen 

http://www.farmshow.state.pa.us/

